Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/11/2024 4:10:40 AM

First name: Heather

Last name: Thompson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | and my family strongly support this withdrawal and would support expansion of the current plan.

We live directly in this water shed just a just few miles from Pactola. Access to clean water has been a historically
challenging issue for the City of Rapid City. With the increase in temperatures and decrease in rainfall it will only
get worse. We need to protect our water as if it is the most valuable resource because it is.



